KIDDERMINSTER ART SOCIETY
NEWSLETTER – AUTUMN 2023

Where did the summer go? After a disappointing summer weatherwise, we are now entering autumn with all its magic, misty mornings, beautiful autumnal colours and an abundance of ripe fruits and vegetables.

What else would an artist do but respond to the wonderful opportunities nature offers us at this time of year, than to capture some of that inspirational offering?

Bearing this in mind, at this Thursday’s meeting (28th September) I suggest you bring along something from your garden to create a still life drawing or painting along with any other items you would like to incorporate. The name of the game here is to play with rich colour and shapes to capture the exuberance of the season.

OCTOBER MEETINGS will be on 12th and 26th.
I suggest that we continue our autumnal theme throughout October.

NOVEMBER 9th NOTICE
On 9th November Trimpley Village Hall will be hosting a craft fair and have requested that we join in and have offered us a table to sell our craft projects, cards, small paintings and unmounted artwork. So rather than a painting session, lets enjoy a sociable gathering and meet some of the other users of the hall. Let me know if you would like to bring along any items to sell. You can keep any proceeds but a small donation to the hall would be much appreciated. NB: Times to be confirmed

NOVEMBER 23rd
This will be our last meeting of the year. So lets all bring 2 or 3 of our favourite pieces of work from the year to share in a ‘Show and Tell’ session. Karen will then show you how to make a simple personalised Snowman Christmas Card and will bring enough supplies for everyone to have a go.

JANUARY 2024
Our first meeting of 2024 will be on 25th January. If you have any ideas for themes, demos, outings etc for 2024 please let us know. 


